HB 869 -- AUDITS OF STATE ENTITIES

SPONSOR: Riggs

This bill requires independent performance audits for economy and
efficiency to be conducted once every four years on each state
department, the General Assembly, the judiciary, and executive
branch offices. The Office of Administration will solicit bids and
select an independent auditor. Results of these audits must be
posted on the public website of each public agency.

This bill is the same as HB 310 (2023) and HB 1815 (2024).



